Burke, Thos. September 15, 1906

Thos. Burke to James J. Hill.

Gilman has submitted Hill's plan for the
solution of the railway problem on the tide
flats in Seattle to a large number of property
owners, and almost all of them have approved.
Farrell has greatly opposed the proposal to
give the Gt, Nor. Road two exc¢lusive tracks.

General correspondence by date



